Good Evening Stokesdale Parents,

This is Mrs. Bennett, Principal of Stokesdale Elementary .  Thank you parents for helping to make another "Great" week of school this past week! The students and staff were phenomenal again this week! Remember students cannot be dropped off before 7:00.  There will be no supervision until after 7:00.  The school day starts at 7:00.  Breakfast will be served from 7:00-7:25 and if students need breakfast they may go through the cafeteria line.  Afternoon dismissal will be at 2:10 for K-2 and 2:15 for 3-5.  All students should be picked up by 2:25 each day.   

Please make sure your students bring their One Cards to school with them each day in order to get on the buses, use in cafeteria, use in media center, and to enter the school building each day.  Students will need to wear their One Cards EVERYDAY to school. 

If your child test positive for COVID, please call Mrs. Bennett in order for her to walk you through the steps you will need to be able to return to school.  

We have officially kicked off our Viking Vault Fundraiser!  100% of donations go to supporting our school, teachers & students.  We have raised $4,800 so far!  We are $200 away from a school-wide popsicle party!  Top fundraiser will be principal for a day!  Top class will win a pizza and pajama party!  Donate at https://give.mybooster.com/stokesdalevikingvault.

Please join us for Skate Night on Tuesday September 19th from 6:30-8:30 PM for hat night.  If we have over 100 people attend, Skateland USA West donates $2.50, PER PERSON back to our school so invite your friends, neighbors, and family members to skate!  Class with the highest percentage attendance wins an ice cream party! 

Our first snack cart will be on Friday, September 22nd.  Bring in pick-me-up snacks like granola bars, chocolate & sodas to treat our Stokesdale staff!  

If you plan on picking up your student from school early, please call before 1:30 so we can have your student ready for dismissal.  We will be posting our lunch menu for this week on the Stokesdale Facebook Page as soon as we receive it from the Cafeteria, so stay tune to our Facebook Page.  We are looking forward to a great week here at Stokesdale where "Alone Vikings Can Achieve Success, Together Vikings Can Achieve Excellence". Thanks for listening and have a great evening! 

